LETTER #6 (V – Z) ~ Letter suitable for City Council Members

Dear

Promoters of fluoridation claim that it’s no different than adding iron, folic acid, or vitamin D to bread and other foodstuffs.  However, there is a world of difference:

1. Iron, folic acid, and vitamin D are known essential nutrients.  Fluoride is not.

2. All of those substances have large margins of safety between their toxic levels and their beneficial levels.  Fluoride does not.

3. People who do not want these supplements can seek out foods without them.  It is much more difficult to avoid tap water.

Even more troubling is that the substance used in fluoridation, the hydrofluorosilicic acid (H2SiF6) in solution, is not even a purified version of any fluoride, but an unregulated, untested, untreated, uncontrolled, unpurified, highly hazardous toxic waste product obtained from the wet scrubbers of the phosphate fertilizer industry.  Do you still want to drink, or even shower, with that tap water?

Given the overabundance of evidence that proves hydrofluosilicic acid is a known poison and a major health hazard, it must be taken out of the water supply immediately.  Intentionally adding this poison, no matter the amount, to the public’s water supply is more than just irresponsible, it is immoral, unethical and criminal. 
         Councilmember Sherri Lightner, District 1

         President Pro Tem Kevin Faulconer, District 2

         Councilmember Todd Gloria, District 3

         Council President Tony Young, District 4

         Councilmember Carl DeMaio, District 5

         Councilmember Lorie Zapf, District 6

         Councilmember Marti Emerald, District 7

         Councilmember David Alvarez, District 8

 
Address for each person is:
City Administration Building
202 C Street, MS #10A
San Diego, CA 92101
